Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR RFP-20-037 - Campus Roadway Improvements

The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind (FSDB) requests proposals for the subject project and has issued a Competitive Solicitation to obtain competitive responses from qualified firms consistent with the requirements outlined in the Solicitation Document for improvements to the existing 1.5 acre bus loop/parking lot on the North East side of campus adjacent to the football field. Project will consist of removing existing asphalt, adding new base material, asphalt paving, new drainage structures and piping, and new sidewalks. Full drawings and technical information will be provided to the short-listed firms as an addendum at or before the Mandatory Pre-Response Meeting.

Selection will be made in accordance with the published Solicitation Document. Firm(s) must be properly licensed in the State of Florida at the time of submittal.

Be sure to read the entire solicitation document before contacting the Agency with questions, which must be submitted via e-mail. Only procedural questions will be answered on receipt – all other questions will only be answered according to the published timeline.

RESPONSE DUE DATE: May 18, 2020, no later than 1:45 p.m.

INSTRUCTIONS FOR SUBMITTAL: Firms interested in being considered for this project should access  the Solicitation Document from: http://www.fsdbk12.org/purchasing. Click “View Current FSDB Competitive Solicitations” and navigate to the project folder. RESPONDENTS ARE RESPONSIBLE for checking the FSDB website for Amendments and addendum. Failure to comply with any changes published to the FSDB website may be grounds for rejecting a proposal.

Primary Contact: Susan Bright, Director of Purchasing – brights@fsdbk12.org, (904)827-2356; or Charles Meyers, Contract Administrator - meyersc@fsdbk12.org, (904)827-2294.

